
 
 

We hope this newsletter finds you safe and well and your children are settling back into school.  
 
Last week we held our annual AGM and we were incredibly happy to see some new faces.  
At the top of our agenda was how we can continue to raise funds for the school with the new restrictions 
in place.  
 
As previously advertised we have started a FOPH 100 Club, where members pay £2 a month with the 
chance of winning the monthly first prize of £40* and in December of £100*! (*if fully subscribed).   
With all profits of this fund raiser going towards providing 30 VR Headsets for the school, allowing our 
children to learn in a very magical way.  
 
Please email us at friendsofprestonhedges@gmail.com for an application form.  We would like to start 
running the club at the end of October.  
 

 
 
Leading up to half term, we are selling Halloween Craft Bags at £5 each. These will be on a PRE ORDER 
basis only, to be delivered to your child in class the Friday before half term.  The craft bag will contain 3 
Halloween crafts for your child and some sweets (as trick or treating is not recommended due to current 
restrictions).  Each off these Craft bags will be packaged by people using PPE and sealed in a paper bag  
before being delivered to the class rooms later that week.  
 
For over the Half term, we are also selling tickets for a ZOOM Halloween disco on Friday 30TH of October, 
which will be hosted by Nicky’s Fancy Faces.  
 

 
 

 
To book either of these please visit our website at https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofprestonhedges 

 
Any queries please email us at friendsofprestonhedges@gmail.com 
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Watch out for further information on other projects leading up to Christmas including how we will be 
delivering Breakfast with Santa this year, as well as some new fundraising ideas to get your children 

involved in.  
 
 

We would love to be able to run our Christmas raffle as normal, and we will be exploring how to do this 
with the current restrictions. We are also looking into if we are able to run the Christmas wreath making 

activity that we were planning on holding prior to  the “Rule of Six” coming in to effect. 
 
 
 

  

 
 
Don’t forget if you are in need of any extra uniform then our second hand uniform shop is available via our 

FOPH website. We accept donations of logo uniform to add to our stock. 
 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofprestonhedges/index.cfm?event=shop#.X38bt2hKiUl 
 
 
 

Take care, stay safe and please get in touch if you would like to become a part of FOPH.  
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